
 
Dear International Students 
 
In response to the multiple positive cases of COVID-19 among our students since April 21, 
we have suspended extracurricular activities (both on-campus and off-campus) for the time 
being. 
 
The University will lift the suspension of extracurricular activities when the face-to-face 
classes is resumed throughout the university. 
 
We continuously ask you to take measures against COVID-19 as below. 
-Take social distance for 2 meters, put mask on your face, hand washing with sanitizer. 
- Refrain from going out to crowded places and avoid the Three Cs. 
-Refrain from traveling to prefectures that have been declared "State of Emergency" or 
"Priority Measures to Prevent Spread". 
-Refrain from activities that involve dinners or overnight stays. 
-Install the contact confirmation application (COCOA). 


